
Place of Mountain Huckleberries

A U.S. Forest Service and Tulalip Tribes Co-Stewardship Area

swədaʔx̌ali

Restoration of a Mountain Meadow
In 2011, as part of our work 
together under the Tribal-Forest 
Service Memorandum of 
Agreement, the Tulalip Tribes 
secured funding to assist the Mt. 
Baker-Snoqualmie National Forest 
in the restoration of this mountain 
meadow which had been badly 
damaged by off-road vehicles.

Historical aerial photos show that 
even prior to heavy logging of 
this area in the 1970s and 1980s, 
this site was naturally an open 
meadow. Tribal Natural Resources 
Department staff biologists and 
foresters joined by tribal summer 
youth workers began restoration 
of the site in 2011.
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